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Establishment of Pound Street ancillary facility 

The NSW Government is funding the new $240 million Grafton bridge. 

Before bridge work starts, an additional ancillary facility will be established 

in Pound Street, Grafton. 

From late January 2017, an additional ancillary facility will be established in existing houses located at 

13 and 15 Pound Street, Grafton. This ancillary area is in addition to the project’s main site office at the 

corner of Duke and Pound Streets and will serve as a secondary site office until the completion of the 

project in 2019. The facility will include parking for light vehicles, amenities for staff and storage areas. 

The site has been chosen due to its proximity to work activities north of the Clarence River and will be 

restricted to light vehicle movements only. 

On-site parking will also be provided.  

At the completion of the project the houses will be returned to their original conditions and sold. 

How will the site affect you? 

There will be an increase in light vehicle movements in the immediate area of the facility during 

construction hours. They will be restricted from parking on verges on Pound Street. 

We will minimise disruptions to residents, road users and pedestrians where possible and appreciate 

your patience and co-operation during construction. 

Working hours 

The ancillary facility will operate during the project’s approved construction hours, which are from 7am to 

6pm Monday to Friday and from 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. We will advise nearby residents about 

work outside of these times.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Contact 

If you would like to make an enquiry or complaint about the project, or to register your general feedback, 

please contact the Community Relations Team on 1800 918 759. Alternatively you can send an email to 

graftonbridgecommunity@fultonhogan.com.au; write to PO Box 546 Grafton NSW 2460 or visit the 

Community Display Centre at the corner of Duke and Pound Streets, Grafton.  

For more information on the project, visit www.rms.nsw.gov.au/graftonbridge      

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 

Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 918 759 
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